
BARROW PARISH COUNCIL

Bithynia,
Church Road,

Tel: 01952 612294 Trench,
Email: barrowpc@gmail.com Telford,

TF2 7HJ., 
12th December, 2017.

To: The Chairman and Members of Barrow Parish Council Planning Committee.

You are requested to attend a meeting of Barrow Parish Council, Planning Committee, to be 
held at Willey Village Hall, Willey, on Monday, 18th December, 2017, at 5.45 p.m.

Yours faithfully.

Clerk of the Council.

A G E N D A

1. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:
Members of the public will have the opportunity to comment on the
Planning Application.

2.    APOLOGIES:
To receive apologies.

3. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST:
To receive any Declarations of Interest personal and/or prejudicial.

4. PLANNING APPLICATIONS:
To consider the following Planning Application:

17/05678/FUL  Erection of a single storey extension at Westholme,
  Bridge Road, Benthall.
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